

LETTER TO BRANCHES



No. 114/2020

10 March 2020

TO: ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleagues,

Reminder - UN Anti-Racism Day 2020 Saturday, 21st March

This is a quick reminder for Branches that the next UN Anti-Racism Day rallies are taking place on Saturday 21st March 2020.

The meeting point for the London rally is Portland Place W1A 1AA. This is directly outside the London BBC office and the nearest tube station is Oxford Circus. We are asking CWU Branches to converge at the meeting point from midday onwards.

There will be a number of high profile speakers, including our own General Secretary, Dave Ward. Last year there was a huge CWU presence at the rally where parts of central London were turned pink.

It will be helpful if Branches and Regions could contact the Equality, Education & Development Department to confirm your attendance on the day.

Any queries on this LTB should be directed to the Equality, Education & Development Department.

Yours sincerely,

Dave Ward

General Secretary

Dave Wourd.

Kate Hudson

& Hudon

Head of Equality, Education & Development



